
The Sideline Report - January 2022

We asked, you responded!
Survey results from our first annual USA survey have been
analyzed.  As we mentioned when we solicited your input, our
goal is to use this to improve the overall program.  We had 129
responses!  Thank you for that!  The responses were very
informative, and we take the input seriously.  We recognize
that there is always room for improvement and, as an
organization, we always try to do just that.

Below are the results of 2 of the questions that are very
important to us: (1) What has the overall soccer experience
been for your child? And (2) Why does your child play?

89% of responses stated that the experience was
EXCELLENT (28.7%) or GOOD (60.5%).

Below, the reasons a child plays indicated that
Development/Learning and Physical Exercise were the top 2
reasons.

As we move into 2022 we will be focusing on new ways to
provide development for both coaches (see below) and for
players.  Stay tuned for more.

Uniforms and Gear
Need to order gear or a travel uniform? Go here

Heads Up!
● Jan  31 - In town late fee kicks in on
● Mar 18 -21 Dicks Sporting Goods discount weekend
● Mar 21 - Travel practices can start, dependent on field

conditions
● April  TBD - U8 practices can start
● April 9 - Travel games begin
● April TBD - In Town games begin
● May 7 - PreK - Grade 2 Picture Day

Coaches Corner
Ask us how you can sign up to coach!

We are always in need of coaches.  While there is work
involved, did you know that for every season you coach, your
child plays free?  We provide all equipment and practice plans
as needed and pay for coaches to go to training.  Check out
opportunities here.

If you already signed up to coach, don’t wait and get started
on your annual certifications here.  These need to be done
before you can be on the field with the players.

https://scoresports.com/estore/unitedsoccerauburn/
https://www.mayouthsoccer.org/coaches/coach-education/
https://www.mayouthsoccer.org/adult-registration-process/

